
 
CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058  
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
DATE:  March 22, 2021 
 
TOPIC:  Pavement Repair - March 29 to April 1, 2021 
 
CONTACT:  Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
Paving is scheduled to begin on March 29, 2021 to repair roadway damage due to a 

water main break that occurred in the downtown area of The Dalles. Road closures are 

expected to be in place most of the week beginning Monday March 29th through Thursday 

April 1, 2021 until work is complete. 

 

A full road closure will be in place on E 3rd St. 

between Jefferson St. and Laughlin St. A detour 

to E 1st St. is in place for eastbound traffic. 

 

The intersection of Jefferson St. and E 2nd St. 

will be closed.  

 

Jefferson St. will be closed at the alley between 

E 3rd St. and E 4th St. The alley will remain open 

to through traffic. 

 

Motorists and bicyclists are asked to use 
alternate routes around the work zone during the 
closure.  
 
Sidewalks will remain open to pedestrians. 
  
Please proceed with caution around work areas during work hours and observe all 
temporary traffic control devices. Thank you for your assistance maintaining a safe work 
zone. 

 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 

 
--end-- 


